
 
 
>>> "Dale Bickel" <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov> 10/21/04 09:32AM >>> 
 Mr. Barton / KMPQ: 
 
 In response to your faxed request dated 10/20/2004, I have 
examined your request to have automatic program authority reinstated for 
this construction permit, using a Jampro JMPC-3-RFR antenna (0.5 
wavelength spacing between bays) in place of the antenna originally 
specified in the application.  I concur that the Jampro antenna will not 
cause excessive RF exposure, in compliance with the Commission's 
radiofrequency exposure guidelines. 
 
 Consequently, by this e-mail, program test authority IS GRANTED 
to permit KMPQ (FM) to operate at an effective radiated power of 0.95 kW 
ERP (circularly polarized only) with the facilities authorized in 
construction permit BPED-19980205MA,  
 
> This authority is being sent by e-mail in lieu of a letter in order to 
> get this authority to you as soon as possible. Please print a copy of 
> it and keep it with the station's records.  This e-mail should also be 
> included with the Form 302-FM application for license to cover this 
> construction permit, to document that the permit conditions are 
> satisfied.  The grant of this program test authority will also be 
> noted in the FCC's CDBS database.  
>  
> If there are any questions, please contact me at 202-418-2706. 
>  
> Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-2706   10/21/2004 
> Senior Electronics Engineer  
> Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC  
>  
>  
>  
>  <<KMPQpta.pdf>>  
>  
>  
 


